

Save The Date!

Dear families,

Mark your calendars! The fun and excitement of a **Scholastic Book Fair** is coming to our school!

So save the date! Our **Scholastic Book Fair** will take place on **Nov 29th- Dec 1st** with a special appearance at the Christmas Market Dec 2nd. Student's will be able to purchase books with their classes at a date and time selected by their teacher. The book fair will also be open during recess for students. Parents may shop with their child after school until 3:45 each day. Please do not enter the school until after the dismissal bell you must pick up your child at their regular dismissal door and then enter through the office doors. If would like to volunteer and have a background check on file at the office please contact Ms. Jackson by e-mail at amy_jackson@kprdsb.ca

Happy Reading! Ms. Jackson

